
Haewai Hīkoi Inquiry Trip

Wednesday 12 October

Kia ora te whānau,

To kick off our first inquiry into the new Aotearoa NZ Histories curriculum we will be going on a hīkoi of
Haewai/Houghton Valley to learn more about our community - Tūrangawaewae me te kaitiakitanga.
We have got one of our local historians leading these hikoi with us - Grant Corbishley.

We will be doing these trips over 3 days, as there are too many tamariki to take in one go. If you want to
learn more about Houghton Bay/Haewai this is your opportunity to join us.

● Wednesday 19 October, 9.00am -2.30pm - Rata, Rimu and Karaka (Y5/6)
● Thursday 20 October, 9.30am - 2.30pm - Kowhai and Pohutukawa (Y3/4)
● Friday 21 October, 9.00am-12.30pm - Mahoe, Harakeke, Ti kouka and Ngaio (Y1/2)

For the trip children will need:
● A raincoat
● Walking shoes
● Lunch
● Sunhat
● Water bottle

We need at least 3 whānau helpers from each class. If you can come on the hīkoi with us please email -
admin@houghton.school.nz before Tuesday afternoon. Let us know which group/day you can come.

If you have any questions or can help us this term with our unit on Houghton Bay history , please get in
touch - principal@houghton.school.nz

Ngā manaakitanga

HVS Team

mailto:admin@houghton.school.nz

